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Thank you very much for your participation in the International Atomic Energy’s {TAEA)
International Studént Competition, held in conjunction with the International Conference on

Nuclear Knowledge Management and Human Resources Development: Challenges and
‘Opporturiities, planned to be held on 15-19 June 2020, in Moscow, Russian Federation.

I am pleased to acknowledge that your team was selected in the top 25% of the International

Student Competition among almost 200 teams from more than 30 countries. Throughout the
highly eompetitive assessment process, I was impressed by the accuracy, innovativeness,

relevance to the Competition goals and potential impact of your team’s proposal for the
community.

I would like to extend my deepest appreciation of your efforts to increase awareness on the

peaceful uses of miclear energy and congratulate you on your accomplishments. It is highly

unfortunate that due to Covid-19 pandemic the Conference and the final stage -of the
chmpet'iti_on had to-be cancelled and postponed to the year 2022.

I sincerely hope that you will continue to seek out new opportunltzes as you continue your
educational pursuits.

Yours sincerely,

David Drury
Section Head
Nuclear Knowledge Management
Department of Nuclear Energy
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This is to acknowledge that

Team Grupo Maximo
was selected in the top 25% of all teams participating in the

INTERNATIONAL STUDENT COMPETITION

Organized in conjunction with the

International Conference on Nuclear Knowledge Management and
Human Resources Development: Challenges and Opportunities,

planned to be held on 15-19 June 2020, in Moscow, Russian Federation
but due to Covid-19 pandemic was cancelled and deferred to 2022.
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David Drury, Scientific Secretary

Section Head

Nuclear Knowledge Management
Department of Nuclear Energy
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